
From: The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 10:21 PM
To: studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu
Cc: BC SGA Director of Finance; Danyel Harris; Nicole Alvarez
Subject: BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY23) 

Student Name * Joaquin Rodriguez

BC ID Number * @00527419

BC Email * joaquin.rodriguez0328@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? 

*

The Business Office

Tell us about you: *  Ride the GetBus to campus

 Have a BC Student ID Card

Check Semesters *  Other:

Please explain in detail why you are 

requesting a refund. At least 100 word 

statement is needed. *

07-20-2022 To whom it may concern. I am requesting a 

refund of $15 for a charge on my credit card ending in #7471 

CitiBank I did not want to pay this charge do to Covid-19, I 

rarely use any services at student life. I have switch to zoom 

with all my classes and plan to just take the classes from 

home were is covid-19 free. I don't have to wear a mask 

etcetra. I plan to one day return to supporting BCSAG when 

Covid-19 ends. Please do give me back my $15 dollars 

refund. I was force to pay for BCSAG fees or I could not 

register for my classes.


